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I oppose HB 2458. What is being deemed “conversion therapy” is just talk therapy. 

This type of therapy is neutral & allows for open dialog between a client & 

psychologist. It is obvious gender identity has increased & it’s increased with in a 

population that have underlining issues that need to be worked through NOT pushed 

through via surgery & drugs .   

 

Thanks 

Josie Alexander  


